Cuyahoga County Resources, Services and Information
for You

Cuyahoga County Celebrates Five Years
of Solar

Cuyahoga County celebrated today at a
press event the completion of solar panel
installations across four County-owned
buildings, along with the success of the
residential and municipal solar co-ops, and
the County’s new SolSmart Gold
designation. The event, held at the Harvard
Ave. Maintenance Garage, was a
commemoration of the County’s
longstanding dedication to clean,
renewable energy. The SolSmart Gold
designation -- the highest designation
offered by SolSmart -- is in recognition of
the County’s commitment to making it
faster, easier, and more affordable to go
solar, as well as the work the County has
done to reduce costs and encourage solar
energy growth at the local level.

Save Our Homes Month Tax
Foreclosure Events

Are you a property owner facing tax
foreclosure? Join us for a free opportunity
to meet with people who may help you
resolve your tax or tax certificate
delinquency. Cuyahoga County along with
a number of other county agencies,
Cleveland Housing Network, and Finch
Investment Group are sponsoring events
to help property owners facing tax
foreclosure on October 19th at the
Gunning Park Recreation Center, 4391
West 168th Street, Cleveland, Ohio 44135
from 3:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. and October
20th at the Collinwood Recreation Center,
16300 Lakeshore Blvd. Cleveland, Ohio
44110 from 3:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Event Details




You're Invited: 8th Annual Operation
Safe Halloween

Save the date for Cuyahoga County’s 8th
Annual Operation Safe Halloween, coming
Thursday, October 27, 2022, from 6:00
p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the Cuyahoga County
Justice Center, featuring “trunk or treat”
style trick or treating. Be sure to wear your
Halloween costumes for a night of fun for
the whole family.

Event Details

Join us for the Ludlow Historic Marker
Unveiling

In recognition of the Ludlow Community
Association (LCA), and the tragic bombing
at the home of John and Dorothy Pegg on
Corby Road in 1956, the Cleveland
Restoration Society is hosting an unveiling
of an historical marker on Cleveland’s Civil
Rights Trail. Join us for the outdoor
ceremony, under a tent in the median at
the intersection of Corby and Hampton
Roads in Cleveland, on Thursday, October
20th at 4:00 p.m

Event Details

Vote-by-Mail for the November 8, 2022,
General Election

Election Day is November 8, 2022. Why
vote by mail? Avoid the lines on Election
Day, vote in the comfort of your home, and
take your time researching candidates and
issues! The start of the absentee voting
period is Wednesday, Oct. 12. Request
your vote-by-mail application at
boe.cuyahogacounty.gov. You can also visit
VoteOhio.gov or call 877-767-6446. Vote-
by-Mail applications will be accepted up
until Saturday, November 5, at 12 noon.

Election Day FAQs
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